Dear Grayslake North Knight and Family,

Welcome to Grayslake North High School, Class of 2028!

We look forward to welcoming you in person
at our Welcome Knight on January 11, 2024.

During the week of December 18th, each student/family will receive a personalized email with the freshman
course selection process fully described. In the email, there will be your student’s course selection
appointment time, date and location for an upcoming meeting with a counselor from Grayslake North. The
appointment will be ten minutes in length...parents are encouraged to attend, but not required.

Counselors will have assigned appointments with students at the following middle schools:

Palombi Middle School - Tuesday, January 16th and Thursday, January 18th from 7:45 - 10:45 AM
Millburn Middle School - Friday, January 19th from 9:00 - 11:00 AM
Grayslake Middle School - Thursday, January 25th from 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Prior to the appointment, we encourage you to look at the recommendations from the Department Chairs
from Grayslake North in the areas of English, Math, Science and Social Studies. These recommendations
are based on nationally-normed tests, such as the PSAT and MAP tests. If you have concerns or would like
to appeal the recommendations, please complete this Appeal Form. We also encourage you to look at and
select at least three electives which are listed here.

If your child attends a school not listed above, please reach out to Leslie Obenauf (lobenauf@d127.org), the
Counseling Department Secretary, regarding your choice of electives or any other questions.
Sincerely,

Patrick O’Connell
Student Services Department Chair


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCM3jdM2mFvbd24IuAl8GAACpx7aCveo78NV1cSTwLDVdW1Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/u/0/d/12aWxIjR85E-tYZpKAIoRXk7jFlsn5hxOW3NMmD9nhuI/edit

